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March 7, 2008 

Sharla Dillon 
46 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, TN 37243 

Re: Applewood Communications Docket #07-00154 - Request for Extension 

This letter is to let you know that Applewood Communications is still working on fulfilling the 
requirements to become certified with the Tennessee Regulatory Authority. I, Dustin Boggs, have 
recently been appointed to make every attempt necessary to comply with each and every filing 
requirement in a timely manner, and ask that Applewood be granted an extension for completing our 
application. 

In the past, the Regulatory Authority has been in contact with Mrs. Laura Terry with Applewood 
Communications regarding out application, and the hold-up on this process is due to the bond 
requirement. We have applied for the required bond, and are awaiting approval ofour application. 

Enclosed with this original letter are thirteen (13) exact copies. Thank you for your patience with us 
throughout this process, and I look forward to working with you to help clear this matter up quickly. 

Thank you, 

RECEIVED 
MAR 1 0 2008 
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